A hoto Consent Form
'} i 2024-2025 School Year

PHOTO CONSENT

Dear Parent/Guardian,
Alcott School frequently takes photos of students engaged in activities during normal school hours, or during
activities on the school premises outside of school hours.

The photos could be used for bulletin boards, school projects etc. within the school premises; and/or your child’s
Google Classroom page; and/or printed marketing or advertising to the public (brochures or posters); and/or
Alcott School’s website, and/or marketing updates posted via Alcott School’s Facebook page or Instagram page.
Photographs are taken by a head teacher or a designee who is provided with a list of children whose families
have agreed that their child may have their picture taken. Pictures are taken with an authorized Alcott School
device.

O 1 authorize the use of all photographs for my child.

| DO NOT authorize the use of photographs of my child for the following:

Bulletin boards, projects, etc. within the school premises.

My child’s Google Classroom page (password protected).

Printed marketing or advertising for Alcott School.

Updates posted via Alcott School’s website.

Updates or marketing posted on social media via Alcott School’s Facebook
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or Instagram pages.

Declining to consent to the release of your child’s photographs will not in any way affect
your child's education. You may change your mind at any time by notifying us in writing.

CHILD’S NAME:

Please print

PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME:

Please print

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE:

Please sign

DATE:
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